TUESDAY, February 14, 2017

SPECIAL MEETING
ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

The special meeting of the Roaring Brook Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, February 14, 2017, at 10:40 a.m. at the
Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road. Present were Supervisors Jordan, Farischon, Schield. The meeting was held for the
purpose setting the rate for real estate tax collection for the year beginning 2018 any other business that comes before the
Board. No public in attendance.

Chairman Jordan announced the current Real Estate Tax Collector is not going to seek re-election. The Board of Supervisors
must set the rate for real estate tax collection before the next term beginnings. The rate changes to the new term are effective
January 1, 2018, and must be set prior to February 15, 2017.

¢ A MOTION by Farischon, and seconded by Schield was made to set the rate of payment for Real Estate Tax Collector
at $2.25 per bill plus postage, reminder notices at a rate of $1.50 for unpaid bills and $20.00 per request for
certification to be paid by the requesting party. Motion carried

ADJOURNMENT

e A MOTION by Schield, and seconded by Farischon was made to adjourn at 10:48 a.m. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert L. Farischon, Secretary



